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ZERO INDISCRIMINATE FIRING POLICY
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This Department adheres to the "ZERO INDISCRIMINATE FIRING POLICY"
and fully promotes a gun-free New Year's Day celebration.

In the peaceful observance of the occasion and to avoid any untoward
incident that may pose danger to life or property, ALL OFFICIALS, EMPLOYEES,
AGENTS, AND PERSONNEL of this DEPARTMENT as well as the BUREAUS,
COMMISSIONS, and OFFICES attached thereto are hereby directed to strictly
observe the campaign against illegal discharge of firearms and indiscriminate firing
during the New Year's Day celebration.

Those found guilty of indiscriminate firing shall be dealt with administratively
without prejudice to the filing of appropriate criminal charges.

For strict compliance.
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